
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Brent Johnson, Assembly President  
  Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 
 
FROM: Tyson Cox, Assembly Vice President 
  Richard Derkevorkian, Assembly Member  
 
DATE:  January 26, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: LAYDOWN Amendments to Ordinance 2022-44, Amending KPB 

4.10.110 to Eliminate the Requirement that the Informational Election 
Brochure be Mailed to Every Borough Boxholder and to Eliminate the 
Requirement of the Borough Clerk to Seek Authorship Advocating 
Approval and Rejection of Ballot Propositions (Johnson, Cox) 

 
 
 Amend the ordinance by renumbering the second Section 2 as Section 3. 

 
 Amend the ordinance by adding a new Section 4 to read as follows: 

 
SECTION 4.  That for all Borough elections, for the three years following 

enactment of this ordinance, the Borough Clerk will send out 
postcard mailers to all Borough boxholders that provides 
information for where the informational voter brochure may be 
found and that a voter can obtain a printed copy with the 
Borough Clerk’s Office. 

 
 Amend the ordinance by renumbering current Section 3 as Section 5.  

 
 

Your consideration is appreciated.  
 


